From: Carl Craven

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Opposed to redefinition of family
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 11:52:40 AM

Although | understand the desire to make household more inclusive of diverse situations, | fear that
the only effect will be to increase the density of the student rental population. Therefore, | am
opposed to the recommendation as written. At some point in the city’s planning, we need to
recognize and respect the single family dwellings and those of us who moved into the city because
of this nature. If we wanted to live in densely packed rows of apartments, we would have lived in the
downtown area. Along with the increase in crime, | am accelerating my plan to move out of St. Paul.
This recommendation is another chip at the quality of life of living in St. Paul
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